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Dear Parents,          Date:1st February 2024 

 

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have arranged a trip for our Reception class to The Adventure Farm in 

Burton on Trent. This trip ties in with our theme – On the farm. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 13th March. 

A coach has been arranged to take the children to the Adventure Farm and will be leaving after morning registration at 

9.30am and will return them to school for the end of the school day. Children will require a packed lunch for the trip, this 

is available to order via School Grid with no charge or you can provide your own packed lunch from home. Children will 

attend school in full uniform and are required to bring wellies or walking boots as it may be muddy under foot and a 

waterproof coat is also required.  

Please see parent pay for the voluntary contribution of £19.50 and to consent to your child attending the trip. 

This contribution covers the cost of the venue, transport and insurances. 80% of the trip cost is needed for the trip to be 

able to go ahead. 

Any questions please contact the school office and we will endeavour to answer your questions. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Mauger 


